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Dear parents/carers         

 

After Christmas the children will be learning about Pirates.  

 

We are planning a special Pirate Day on Wednesdays 15th January when the children can come 

dressed up as pirates and we are hoping that a special visitor will drop anchor and help us with our 

learning! 

 

 At the end of term, we are going to be designing and making our own pirate ships out of recycled 

materials. Please could you send in some items such as plastic bottles and cardboard boxes with the 

children by the 3rd February? Please make sure that everything is clean.  

 

Kindest regards,  

 

The Year 1 Team.  
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